
 
 

 

March 18, 2025 

 

Floyd County is looking for contractors interested in replacing and repairing vinyl soffit and 
insulation from wind damage at Floyd Fire Station # 2: Located at 187 Firehouse Rd. Willis 
VA. 24380.  All bids are due April 24, 2025. 

For any questions, or on-site visit scheduling, please contact Mark Bolt at (540) 745-9374, 
or by e-mail mbolt@floydcova.org 

 
Work is to consist of replacing insulation in the ceiling of the garage area, replacing the 
vinyl matching color of an area of 10’-0” x 5’-6” and reattaching an area of 42’ x 2’. Please 
see the pictures attached below. 

Contractors will have access to the building for electrical and restroom. 

All contractors must supply a copy of their contractor’s license and insurance with their 
proposed bid. 

Floyd County reserves the right to reject any and all bids and may negotiate fees in 
accordance with funding availability.  

Floyd County is an equal opportunity employer.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark Bolt, Floyd County Building Official 
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